
 

March 1, 2011

OSHA’s Hazard Communication Standard                              that an MSDS be provided for 
finished pharmaceutical products intended for sale to consumers in a retail establishment or for 
personal consumption. Therefore, an MSDS is not required for Fludrocortisone Acetate Tablets, 
USP.  If additional assistance is required with this product or you have received this letter in 
error please contact me.  

Regards,

Rob McCafferty, CIH
Teva Americas Manager, IH

Material Safety Data Sheet (MSDS) is a written or printed material concerning a hazardous 
chemical which is prepared in accordance with the Occupational Safety and Health 
Administration (OSHA) 29 CFR 1910.1200 (Hazard Communication Standard). 

The purpose of the MSDS is to communicate information concerning hazards and appropriate 
protective measures to employees who produce the hazardous chemical. 
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